
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
CC: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 8/9/2017 2:52:14 PM
Subject: Formal Request to Work from Home on August 21st

Good Afternoon Danny,
 
I have no idea what the traffic situation is going to be like on August 21st, the day of the eclipse, but if any of the news 
sources are remotely correct, it is going to be a madhouse in Columbia. I would like to request to work from home on 
Monday August 21st to avoid whatever the conditions may be.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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